Hi Vera,

I would be happy to be on your Green School Awards committee! Other than getting emails from the e-meetings, would there be anything else that I would be responsible for? 

Thank you, 
Olivia Mihok 
Green Office Intern
Office of Sustainability 
University of Maryland 
Sent from my iPhone


On Feb 21, 2020, at 2:37 PM, Vera Wiest <vwiest@umd.edu> wrote:
﻿
Olivia, 

Thanks, it was fun taking you around! Would you be interested in being on our Maryland Green School Awards committee and getting emails from our e-meetings no more than once a month? You would be our Facilities Personnel member. I really just need to put your name on our application! 

http://cycgreen.weebly.com/  

Thank you, Vera

On Fri, Feb 21, 2020 at 12:36 PM Olivia Mihok <omihok@terpmail.umd.edu> wrote:
Hi Vera, 

Thank you for letting me visit your office on Wednesday. Congratulations on continuing to maintain your Green Office Platinum Status! 

I enjoyed learning about the green initiatives your department is taking towards becoming more sustainable. I really liked your suggestions around improving the program and we will definitely take them into consideration while finalizing the Green Office Program. 

Please have 2-3 members of your office complete this survey Here. 

Thank you, 
--
Olivia Mihok
Green Office Intern
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